
From: Bruner, Brandon S (PSC) on behalf of PSC-Executive Director
To:
Subject: KY PSC Utility Inquiry - Case No. 2020-00141
Date: Thursday, June 4, 2020 2:20:00 PM

Nathan Cloud,
 
Thank you for your comments on the application of Hyden-Leslie County Water District. Your
comments in the above‐referenced matter have been received and will be placed into the case file
for the Commission’s consideration. Please cite the case number in this matter, 2020‐00141, in any
further correspondence. The documents in this case are available at
http://psc.ky.gov/PSC_WebNet/ViewCaseFilings.aspx?Case=2020-00141 .
 
Thank you for your interest in this matter.
 
Best Regards,
 
Brandon Bruner
Administrative Branch Manager
Filings Branch
General Administration
 
Kentucky Public Service Commission
211 Sower Blvd.
Frankfort, KY 40601
502‐782‐6329
 

From: PSC - Public Information Officer <PSC.Info@ky.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, June 4, 2020 8:21 AM
To: PSC-Executive Director <PSCED@ky.gov>
Subject: FW: KY PSC Utility Inquiry
 

From: PSC - Consumer Web Inquiry <PSC.Consumer.Inquiry@ky.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, June 4, 2020 8:04 AM
To: PSC - Public Information Officer <PSC.Info@ky.gov>
Subject: FW: KY PSC Utility Inquiry
 
From: KY Public Service Commission <pscfilings@ky.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, June 3, 2020 8:19 PM
To: PSC - Consumer Web Inquiry <PSC.Consumer.Inquiry@ky.gov>
Subject: KY PSC Utility Inquiry
 
Below is the result of your feedback form. It was submitted by ( )
on Wednesday, June 3, 2020 at 8:18 PM 
-------------------------------------------------------- 
Name: Nathan Cloud 
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Address: 45 Creek View Dr 
City: Stinnett 
State: Kentucky 
Zip Code: 40827 
Phone number where you can be reached:  
Home phone:  
Utility Name: Hyden-Leslie County Water District 
State the nature of your concern: Rate increase. 60% increase is absurd. Poor people in our
community are already struggling to pay it now they do NOT need an increase, especially that
amount and if they have children in the home. You will be making a necessary public service
unaffordable to many, many residents. Just found out about this today or I would have filed a
complaint sooner. I like how our local government in Leslie County failed to make this well
known so nobody would go against it. 
Have you contacted the utility about the problem: No 
--------------------------------------------------------



 *Denotes Served by Email                                         Service List for Case 2020-00141

*Alan Vilines
Kentucky Rural Water Association
Post Office Box 1424
1151 Old Porter Pike
Bowling Green, KENTUCKY  42102-1424

*Gerald E Wuetcher
Attorney at Law
STOLL KEENON OGDEN PLLC
300 West Vine Street
Suite 2100
Lexington, KENTUCKY  40507-1801

*Hyden-Leslie County Water District
356 Wendover Road
Hyden, KY  41749

*L.J. Turner
Hyden-Leslie County Water District
356 Wendover Road
Hyden, KY  41749




